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20th March 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
First and foremost, we hope that yourself and your children are safe and well during these, most 
challenging of times. 
 
Much has happened since we will have last seen many of you our parents, and of course, our 
wonderful pupils in our school. 
 
Schools are made for children and we are saddened that the school year has been curtailed so 
suddenly, as we work together as communities to deal with the threat of COVID-19. The closure 
is of course necessary and it will help prevent the spread of the virus, but it leaves many of you, 
most especially those in occupations now defined as Key Workers, in difficult circumstances. 
 
Many of you are worried about being able to fulfil vital roles in our community…. 
 
We want to let you know that we are doing everything we can at present, to organise provision 
in our school for those pupils who have parents identified as Key Workers. This takes time and 
proper planning, we have much to consider and organise, but we will meet the challenge and 
play our part in supporting you in being able to get to work. 
 
Please keep up to date with our website and/or Facebook page over the coming days, for further 
updates on this planned provision. 
 
Thank you for your patience and continued support at this difficult time. 
 
 
Regards 
Gavin Gallagher 
 
Principal 
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